
STUDENT MINISTRY 

Christian love and sympathy is expressed to     

Virginia Davis and to Neal Davis in the death of  

John F. Davis on June 11th.  John was Virginia’s 

grandson and Neal’s nephew. 

 

Crossroads Summer Camp Forms—DUE June 29 

Visit obclife.org/students to complete your forms for summer camp.     
If you need assistance or have any questions, please contact Michael 
Bradley. 

Pool Party @ The Fogo’s (Wednesday, June 30) 

All Middle School and High School students  

are invited to join us for burgers and swimming  

at the home of Jimmy and Karen Fogo.   

Thank you, Fogo duo!  RSVP at obclife.org/
students if you can join us from 6—8 PM. 

Bins have been placed at the courtyard entries for you to drop off 

your Backpack supplies.  Needed items include folders with pockets, 

notebook paper, markers & crayons, scissors, binders, glue sticks,  

rulers, erasers, pens, pencils and pencil pouches.  Please shop at your 

convenience or when you find sales.  Everything must be dropped off 

by July 25th which is when we will be packing.  

THANK YOU! 

The Creative Learning Program (CLP) is looking for teachers 

for the upcoming school year.  Our program is two days a 

week, Tuesday/Thursday, 9:00—2:00 and is for ages 2—5. 

If you or someone you know is interested in joining a team of 

amazing ladies and having a lot of fun with preschoolers, let 

Stacy Landess (slandess@obclife.org) know. 



June 20, 2021  

Welcome to Ooltewah Baptist Church! Thank you for       

being with us in worship this morning.  

If you are a guest, text OBC to 84576 to receive                  

information about our church.  

It is our desire that you feel at home as you worship with us. 

obclife.org 

Mr. Don Cornutt 

4294 Green Acres Drive 

Ooltewah, TN 37363 

OBC doors do not open earlier than 8:55 AM on    

Sunday mornings.  Early arrivers, your patience is 

greatly appreciated.   The security team, greeters,  

and CPD officer arrive early to our campus each 

week to welcome and ensure the safety of our 

church facilities as well as our church body.     

Teams, thank you so much for serving at OBC! 


